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Thursby, Kim

From: Kothur, Bheem
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:40 AM
To: Thursby, Kim
Subject: FW: Message

Hi Kim, 
FYI, please see below. 
 
From: Loren@januaryservices.com [mailto:Loren@januaryservices.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:01 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Message 
 

I received your message and have just seen the memo you sent.  
 
Sorry for the slow response I had a family emergency that needed my immediate attention for the last 
couple of weeks. I will be back tomorrow evening and everything will be worked on immediately.  
 
 
 
Loren January 
 
(863) 534-8478 Office 
(866) 330-4770 E-Fax 
 
Loren@januaryservices.com 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message is inteneded to be received only persons entitled to receive 
the confidential information it may concern. E-mail messages to clients of January Services may contain 
information that is confidential and legally privileged. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this 
message unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please 
forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system. 
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Thursby, Kim

From: Epost HWRS
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:04 PM
To: 'cris@januaryservices.com'
Cc: Baker, Bryan; Walker, Kim (Waste); 'bastek.brian@epa.gov'; 'Merizalde.carlos@epa.gov'; Knauss, 

Elizabeth; Eldredge, Susan F.; 'loren@januaryservices.com'; Kothur, Bheem
Subject: January Environmental Services, Inc; FLD 982 162 943; First Request for Additional Information (RAI)
Attachments: 1-21-17 January Environmental Services Inc. RAI dated April 21 2017.pdf.Receipt.pdf

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 
accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792.

The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open 
properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated.  If 
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the 
contact person listed in the correspondence. 

Bryan Baker, P.G. 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 



 

   

 

Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
Bob Martinez Center 

2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Ryan E. Matthews 
 Interim Secretary 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
April 21, 2017 
 
Mr. Cris January, January Environmental Services, Inc. Owner 
1920 State Road 60 West  
Bartow, Florida 33830 
Cris@januaryservices.com 
 
Re:  First Request for Additional Information (RAI) 
 Polk County – Hazardous Waste 

Facility Name: January Environmental Services, Inc.  
Facility ID: FLD 982 162 943 
DEP Application No.: 307171-HO-004/307171-SO-005  

 
Dear Mr. January: 
 
Thank you for your application for renewal permit  for the above referenced Facility.  The Department 
has assigned DEP Application No. 307171-HO-004/307171-SO-005 to the application.  A Department 
staff review of the application and supporting documentation submitted on April 12, 2017, indicates the 
application is incomplete.  Pursuant to the provisions of Rule 62-710.800(3) F.A.C., 62-730.220 F.A.C. 
and Rule 62-730.220(6), F.A.C., please provide the information listed below and refer to this 
correspondence in your response. The response to this correspondence must be signed, sealed, and dated 
by a registered Florida Professional Engineer. 
 

1. The submitted application consisted of the Used Oil Processing Facility Permit 
Application Form, DEP Form 62-710.901(6), but was lacking any attachments. Please 
submit a complete permit application including all updated attachments. 

2. The Permittee also needs to submit the Solid Waste Permit Application Form, DEP Form 
62-701.900(4), including all updated attachments. 

 
In order for the Department to continue processing your application, please submit the requested 
information as soon as possible.  The Department must receive a response within 30 days of the date of 
this letter, that is on or before May 22, 2017 unless a written request for additional time to provide the 
requested information is submitted and approved.  Pursuant to Rule 62-730.220(6), F.A.C. and Section 
120.60, F.S., failure of an applicant to provide the timely requested information by the applicable 
deadline may result in denial of the application.  You are encouraged to contact this office to discuss the 
items requested to assist you in developing a complete and adequate response. 
 
Please submit the response in electronic format to HWPP@dep.state.fl.us, with a copy to 

mailto:Cris@januaryservices.com


Mr. Cris January, Owner 
April 21, 2017 
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Bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us. If the file is very large, you may post it to a folder on this office’s ftp site 
at: ftp://ftp.dep.state.fl.us/pub/incoming/DWM/[name of folder]. After posting the document, send an e-
mail to HWPP@dep.state.fl.us, with a copy to Bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us, alerting us that it has been 
posted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Bheem Kothur by telephone at 850-245-8781 or by e-mail at 
Bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Baker, P.G. 
Environmental Administrator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
BB/bk 
 
cc: 
Brian Bastek, EPA Region 4, bastek.brian@epa.gov 
Carlos Merizalde, EPA Region 4, merizalde.carlos@epa.gov 
Elizabeth Knauss, FDEP Southwest District, Elizabeth.knauss@dep.state.fl.us 
Susan Eldredge, FDEP Headquarters, susan.f.eldredge@dep.state.fl.us 
Loren January, January Environmental Services, loren@januaryservices.com 
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